
From: Ginn, Kate (NE)
To: Massow, Alan
Cc: Fraser2, Sarah (NE)
Subject: RE: HRA Screening Response - Hatfield PEverel Neighbourhood Plan
Date: 07 February 2018 16:05:34

Hi Alan,

Natural England agree with the conclusion of the Screening Report that there is likely to be a

significant effect without the amendments suggested in our letter dated 25th January 2018,
however, with these three amendments to the HRA report and Neighbourhood Plan, it will be
possible to conclude no likely significant effect alone or in combination with other plans or
projects. Apologies for the confusion.

Regards,
Kate

From: Massow, Alan 
Sent: 07 February 2018 14:59
To: Ginn, Kate (NE) 
Subject: HRA Screening Response - Hatfield PEverel Neighbourhood Plan

Hello Kate,

Thank you for sending through the Natural England response to the HRA screening for the 
Hatfield Peverel Neighbourhood Plan.

I require a clarification.

The HRA screening report (Dec 2017) included a couple of significant impacts for transport and 
access and developer contributions (p20 and p24). The conclusion of the HRA also highlights 
these issues. The response from Natural England says that it agrees with the conclusion of the 
HRA that there would be no likely significant effect either alone or in-combination subject to 3 
amendments. The confusion is that you say that the letter agrees with the conclusion of the HRA 
but the conclusion of the HRA says that there will be some in-combination impacts?

Alan Massow MRTPI
Senior Policy Planner
Braintree District Council | Causeway House, Bocking End, Braintree, CM7 9HB
( 01376 552525 Ext. 2577 | www.braintree.gov.uk | *  
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Think before you print!

This email and any attachments, replies and forwarded copies are in confidence and are
strictly for the use of named recipient(s) only. If you are not the intended named recipient,
please contact the sender and delete the email from your system and you are prohibited
from distributing, copying, making use of or unlawful use of any information without first
gaining the express permission of the sender.

Internet email may be susceptible to data corruption, interception and unauthorised
amendment for which Braintree District Council will not accept any liability. We strongly
advise you not to email any information that would be likely to cause you distress if it
were to be seen by others. If you have an enquiry of this nature please provide a postal
address to allow us to communicate with you in a more secure way.

Any opinions or views expressed are not necessarily those of Braintree District Council
and do not form any kind of contract.

All communications sent to or from the Council may be subject to recording and/or
monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.
  ­­  

This email and any attachments is intended for the named recipient only. If
you have received it in error you have no authority to use, disclose, store or copy any of its
contents and you should destroy it and inform the sender. Whilst this email and associated
attachments will have been checked for known viruses whilst within the Natural England
systems, we can accept no responsibility once it has left our systems. Communications on
Natural England systems may be monitored and/or recorded to secure the effective
operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.


